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The General Membership meeting was called to order 
by President Blendell I. Brush at 10:00am.  Mr. John 
Kelly, Jr. gave the invocation. 

 
Mr. Austin M. Sheheen, Jr., General Convention 

Chairman, reported a quorum of members present. 
 
President Brush welcomed the SCNA members to the 

convention.  
 
President Brush asked Mr. Austin M. Sheheen, Jr. to 

report on SCNA financial status.  Mr. Sheheen reported 
that a full financial report was made to the Board in 
August and that a full financial report will appear in 
the January SCanner. 

 
President Brush asked Mr. Norris for a show report.  

Mr. Norris reported the show was sold out with 36 
dealer tables, 5 jewelry tables and a supply dealer.  
He also reported that attendance was not very good on 
Friday but is hoping for better attendance today 
(Saturday). 

 
President Brush asked the membership for any 

business items or comments.  None were received. 
 

The General Membership Meeting adjourned at 
10:06am. 

 
 
 
                                Pascal S. Brock 
                                SCNA Secretary 
 
 


